Mr. Jerry Peterson 67 Lombard Circle Lombard, IL 60148

Re: Re-appointment – Police Pension Board of Trustees

Dear Mr. Peterson:

The Village Board of Trustees at their regular meeting of May 1, 2014 re-appointed you a member of the Police Pension Board of Trustees for a two-year term to April 2016. Your commission card is enclosed.

The Police Pension Board of Trustees meets quarterly at 1:30 p.m. at the Police Facility. You will be notified of the meetings.

We hope that you continue to find this civic responsibility both challenging and interesting. If we can be of any further assistance, please feel free to call upon us.

Very truly yours,

Keith T. Giagnorio Village President

/cb

**Enclosure** 

cc: Tom Wirsing, Deputy Chief of Police

appointment letter police pension person 05012014